THE PRESIDENT
OF THE

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 25 April 2007

Excellency,

I have the honour to inform you that as outlined in my letter
dated April 20, 2007, copies of the Report of the Facilitators to
the President of the General Assembly on the consultations
regarding “The Question of Equitable Representation on and
increase in the membership of the Security Council and other
matters related to the Security Council” are now available in all
official UN languages in my office as well as in the Secretariat
Room S-2925.

Unofficial translations of the Report are also available on the
website at

http://www.un.org/ga/president/61/follow-
up/securitycouncilreform.shtml

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest
consideration.
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